
Year 4 Home Learning Week 12 

Hi again Year 4! 

The weather hasn’t been great this week, but I hope you’ve managed to get out 

and about in between the rain. The rubbish weather is a good excuse to stay 

inside and do some home learning, so carry on using the Oak National Academy 

online lessons which will be continuing. This week, is Week 12 (6th July) - 

 As usual there will be maths and English lessons, plus a range of history, 

geography, science and PSHE. 

 Don’t forget, there’s also PE with Jo Wicks each day, as well as the PE 

suggestions provided weekly by the West Lancs Sports Partnership.  

 The Oak Academy also has a weekly assembly that you could tune into 

from Thursday at 11am. 

 There is also a section of Activity Clubs that you could join. There’s loads 

of stuff on there, from art, cooking, sports, Scouts and plenty more. 

Have a go if you can. 

I have added lots more 2do’s on Purple Mash. I’ve added some chapters from a 

book called ‘The Settlers’ with questions to go with each part. There are also 

some writing activities linked to it. There are some programming activities, plus 

some art. The maths this week is multiplication, telling the time and odd/ even 

numbers. Have a go. 

Skills that you can keep up at home are handwriting (just copy a paragraph from 

a book, in your neatest handwriting), keep reading - the Bug Club online reading 

books will remain available for you to use. Keep practising your times tables - 

Times Table Rock Stars is still available. 

And remember, your health and wellbeing are the most important thing. Get 

outside when you can (hopefully the weather will be ok, you can tell me in your 

weather report) and try to stay active. The school website has lots of links to 

ideas that can help with this. 

Take care and stay safe,   

Mrs Russell 😊 

 


